
School Newsletter 
Thursday 7th March  Term 1 Week 6 2024  

Our vision is to inspire a community of learners to achieve personal greatness. 

 

 
Governing Council AGM - Monday 18th March 

Location: 3:30pm in the Wellbeing HUB 

All community members are invited to the Governing Council AGM on Monday 

18th March. I will do a short presentation on the highlights of 2023, as well as the  

focus areas for 2024. During the AGM we will also introduce our new staff                

members for 2024, as well as call for any parent and community member             

nominations to join our Governing Council. Following the AGM, the Governing               

Council will meet for our usual Governing Council Meeting. Creche is available and 

staffed by a couple of our wonderful SSOs. 

 

Interviews 

Next week, all families will receive communication about our upcoming                           

parent-student-teacher interviews. It will include information on how to book an               

interview, and what you can expect to happen during the interview. Interviews will    

occur in the week leading up to Easter, from Monday 25th March to Thursday 

28th March 

 

Congratulations - Jesse Price, Gav Browne and Paula Mulholland 

Late last year, Samantha Williams (Numeracy Assistant Principal) won a Deputy           

Principal position at Karrendi Primary School. We have just finalised the process 

for the vacant Numeracy Assistant Principal position, and we are delighted to                

announce that Jesse Price, one of our amazing teachers, was successful in winning 

the position, which we are hoping to begin in Week 10 of this term. We are                  

currently working through a process to backfill Jesse's classroom position. 

 

We are also excited to announce that Gavin Browne (Wellbeing Leader) and Paula 

Mulholland (Early Learning Centre Leader) have had their positions extended until 

the end of the year. They have both been great additions to our leadership team, 

and provide stability for our school community. Congratulations! 

 

No Vaping/Smoking Updated Signage 

You may have noticed new signage next to each of the school gates, that clearly 

outlines that no vaping or smoking can occur on school grounds or within 10m of 

the school perimeter. This is in line with the new Government initiative that has just 

come into effect on March 1st. If you are someone that feels the need to vape or 

smoke, please do so on the opposite side of the road, around the perimeter of our 

school.  



 

Congratulations to these students for receiving the Personal Greatness 

Award at assembly. This award is for students who demonstrate the 

school values and strive each day to achieve personal greatness. 





Buy a Family Picket for the Sensory Garden 
 

Last year, students on the Environmental Committee proposed an idea of      

building a colourful picket fence that will look like pencils surrounding the       

sensory garden. 

To fund this structure, the Environmental Committee students thought we could 

ask families to buy a picket with a choice of colours and family name engraved.  

Pickets will be $ 25.00 each. 

I have included a picture to give you an idea of what the fence will look like. 

If you would like to purchase a picket, this can done either on the Qkr app               

(no need to return this form if so) or by cash to the class teacher or eftpos in the 

front office. Orders can be placed up until Monday 29th April 2024.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Family Picket $25.00 per picket 
 

Family Name: ……………………………………………………………………………..    
 
Room No: …………….. 
 
Colour (please circle):  BLUE   /   RED   /   YELLOW   /   GREEN 
 
Quantity: ……………………….. 
 
Total: ………………………. 





Dental for Schools will be at Elizabeth North Primary 
School commencing Monday the 6th of May 2024 (Week 
2 Term 2). Hard copy consent forms will be sent home 
soon. Please complete a consent form if you would like 
your child to have a dental check up. Completed consent 
forms need to be returned to your child's class teacher. 
Alternatively, you can scan the QR code and complete an 
online consent form. Forms need to be in no later than 
Thursday the 11th of April.  







REMINDER 
All Medication Plans, Asthma and Continence Care 

Plans need to be updated every year. If your Child/

rens plan is running out we will need a new plan 

for 2024 to be able to administer medication at 

school or to attend any excursions.  

Please return Medication Plans to Student Service. 

Thank you 







  EDJSA Junior Registrations Now Open!   

 

  Time to lace up those boots and hit the field! Junior registrations are officially OPEN for the                              
                     
 

  Registration Link: Click here to register https://sportsplus.app/public/5825/program/17501 
 

  Important Information: 

• Kits won't be ordered until the first registration payment is made. Register early to ensure your 
child gets their kit on time! 
• Registrations made after 23rd February require full payment. 
• Enjoy a 20% discount for the 3rd registered immediate family member. 
 

*All players require a new kit in 2024* 

 

  

https://sportsplus.app/public/5825/program/17501




 

KIDS TAEKWONDO  
Resilience, Confidence, Discipline, Fitness. 
Monday   Munno Para PS,  Maltarra Rd 6.00 pm 

Turramurra Recreation Centre,  1000  Lower NE Rd 6.30 pm 

                  Salisbury East Community Centre, 28 Smith Rd  6.30pm 

Tuesday                Greenwith Community Centre, The Golden Way 6.30 pm 

Wednesday                 Modbury West Community Hall, Capulet Crescent 6 pm 

Thursday  Golden Grove PS, 140 Bicentennial Dr 7 pm 

 

 

Access to all of the above Centres at no extra charge! 

 

Children can start at the age of 5+ 

Self defence and anti-bullying program 

Non-Contact Training 

Experienced WWCC Instructors 

Olympic Sport 

 

 BEGINNERS WELCOME 

 

Enquiries: info@worldtaekwondo.com.au  Ph: 0412 909 500 

Website: www.worldtaekwondo.com.au   Sports Voucher Approved Provider 

 

mailto:info@worldtaekwondo.com.au
http://www.worldtaekwondo.com.au


 

 

DATES MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 1 
 

29/1- 2/2 

     

Week 2 
 

5/2 - 9/2 

     

Week 3 
 

12/2 – 16/2 

Governing Council 

3:45pm  

Meet and Greet 

3pm to 4pm 

 

  
 

 

Week 4 
19/2 – 23/2 

     

Week  5 
26/2 – 1/3 

     

Week 6 
4/3 – 8/3 

   
Year 6 Aquatics 

8an to 5pm 
 

Week 7 
 

11/3 –15/3 

Public Holiday   School Photos   

Week 8 
 

18/3 – 22/3 

Photo Catch up  

Morning 

AGM/Governing 

Council 

 

 

Relationships  

Australia 

Workshop 

2pm to 3pm 

  

Week 9 
 

25/3 – 29/3 

 

 

 

   Good Friday 

Week 10 
1/4 – 5/4 

Easter Monday 

Athletics Carnival 

Munno Para  

Athletics Club 

   

Week 11 
8/3-12/4 

 

    

 

Last Day of Term 

2.00 Early Dismissal 

Term 1 Calendar 

2024 

Interviews 


